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September 18, 1956 
In reply refer to: 

Unit Division 

Mr. Howard W. Jennings 
P. O. Box U50 
Roswell, New Mexico 

2 

Re: Poker Lake Unit 

Dear Mr. Jennings: 

We are enclosing one copy of your request 
for an extension u n t i l September 2 \ t 1957 > for 
the commencement of another test well on the 
Poker Lake Unit, This extension was approved by 
the Commissioner of Public Lands on September 18, 

May we please be notified at such time as 
the United States Geological Survey approves this 
extension. 

1956. 

Very t r u l y yours, 

E. S. WALKER 
Commissioner of Public Lands 

MMR/m 

cc: OCC-Santa Fe 
Attention: Mr. Nutter 


